
I support this bill because there are already statutes on the books that allow enforcement when criminal behavior takes place such 
as drunkenness or lewdness. Furthermore, most enforcement either means that those sanctioned are incarcerated at tax payer 
expense or are moved along to another place, better hidden but not without costs to the public. None of this is to deny that the 
problem of houselessness creates hardships for the houseless and the public but solutions that address the problem rather than the 
symptoms are what is called for.


